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This past month was an exciting one for us as we launched the website and
RRBNemesis went to twitchcon. We have been busy with researching more sponsors we
would like to reach out to eventually and we’re figuring out how to best promote Dubby
Energy better than what we have been doing. We also booked our trip to New York for
March 2024 to do a photo shoot and team meet up with Scarlet. Scarlet and I have started
to do meditation discord calls everyday to help us destress and relax at the end of the day.

I had my 2nd subathon on the 10th and it went well for the most part. I was able to
have fun interactions on stream and in games with friends and viewers. I think the only
thing that could have gone better in October was twitchcon where I was super
overwhelmed and was missing having a friend group there. Scarlet was able to help keep
me calm during saturday due to being in a discord call with me and just talking to me. Next
year the goal is to bring Scarlet to twitchcon so I have at least one friend there.

Scarlet has been really busy and stressed out over school and the future so we’ve
been letting her focus on that. She was able to help Roderick out and play games with him
during the subathon. We were able to vibe and have a true family type moment where we
sang “Do You Want to Build a Snowman” together on Ice Box in Valorant. Scarlet has been
working on promoting the website and helping me come up with more game ideas for
streams. We’ve also been working on looking at the potential sponsors and working
together on if we fit their brand.

Steph had researched plenty of events that we thought would be ideal for photo
opportunities but they all turned out to be either smaller than expected or there was no
parking for the events by the time we got there. She has already researched the potential
locations for photoshoots in New York. She also researched other upcoming events and
locations for photos in November and December.


